
Memorandum  

 

 

Date: Monday, March 18, 2019 

 

To: Members of the Caledon Council Community Golf Tournament Committee 

 

From: Kevin Hayashi, Co-ordinator, Corporate Partnerships & Events, Strategic Initiatives  

 
Subject: 2019 Caledon Council Community Golf Tournament – Date and Location 

 

 

The purpose of the memo is to confirm the 2019 Caledon Council Community Golf Tournament date 

and location, which will be held at TPC Toronto at Osprey Valley Golf Course on Wednesday 

September 4, 2019. Staff will work with the Chair and Vice Chair of the Golf Tournament Committee to 

plan and execute the 2019 tournament. 

 

With respect to the 2020 Caledon Council Community Golf Tournament, staff received a request from 

TPC Toronto at Osprey Valley to move the tournament date. The proposed date would align the 

Caledon Council Community Golf Tournament with the Mackenzie Tour PGA TOUR Canada event 

(Osprey Valley Open). In 2018 the Osprey Valley Open was held the week of July 16 in 2018, and is 

scheduled for the week of July 8 in 2019.  

 

Further information will be provided to Council when the 2020 Mackenzie Tour PGA TOUR Canada 

schedule has been confirmed.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


